
BOARD MEETING 

Board members meet the first Thursday 

of the month – 6:00-8:00 pm at the 

Valdak Corp. 1149 36th Ave. S (Valley 

Dairy) 

NEXT MEETING: June 7th 

 

2012 BOARD MEMBERS 
Eric Pearson (President) 
UND Campus Safety & Security 

Christin McWaters (Vice-President) 
UND Energy Environmental Research Center 

Joe Strang (Treasurer) 
Valley Dairy Car Wash 

Cindy Holweger (Secretary) 
Development Homes 

Dan Mankie 
Cirrus Aircraft 

Rachel Kmecik 
Grafton Equipment Company 

Rick Else 
Workforce Safety & Insurance 

Davis Hoverson 

Workforce Safety & Insurance 

 

COMMITTEES  
Communication Committee  
(Linda Wiley, Dan Mankie)  

Visit us at www.nosha.net for the latest 

updates and announcements! 

 

Education Committee  

(Rick Else)  

 

Upcoming GM Meeting 

Presentations 

  

� June 20th -- Sgt. Travis Jacobson, 

Drug Recognition, GF Police Dept. 

� July 18th -- NOSHA Picnic @ 

Riverside Park (Evening) 

Membership Committee  
(Christin McWaters, Rachel Kmecik)  

 

  is a non-profit organization 

formed to provide area safety professionals a 

direct way of sharing safety concerns, goals 

and ideas to promote workplace safety. 

 

PO Box 14663 
Grand Forks, ND 58208-4663 
www.nosha.net  � info@nosha.net 

 May 2012 
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

Wednesday, May 16th, 2012 @ 11:30 am to 1:00 pm Speedway Restaurant 

“Team Building Exercise” key for a successful safety program – Sally and Dave Op 

Annual Safety Conference Update  
The Northern Occupational Safety & Health Association (NOSHA) will be 

hosting, at no charge, a morning, ½ day presentation, and workshop 

presented by Shawn Galloway on 10/2/12 from 7:30 am to 12:30 pm, at the 

Ramada Inn in Grand Forks. Shawn will be speaking about Behavioral Based 

Safety (BBS) and Safety Culture Excellence.  A free breakfast will also be 

served! 

NOSHA seminars satisfy the North Dakota Workforce Safety & Insurance 

“Safety Management Program” annual seminar attendance requirement for 

the Safety Coordinator, Claims Coordinator and management representative. 

Please use the link below to read an excellent article entitled "Stop Making It 

Difficult to Be Excellent in Safety" by Shawn Galloway of ProAct Safety. 

http://ohsonline.1105cms01.com/articles/2012/04/01/stop-making-it-difficult-

to-be-excellent-in-safety.aspx 

If you like the above article, don’t miss an opportunity to hear Shawn 

Galloway speak in person. For more information about Shawn and ProAct 

Safety visit their website at http://proactsafety.com/ 

Riverview Workplace Injury Employers Forum 

Riverview Healthcare in Crookston, MN will be hosting a workplace injury 

employers forum on May 18th at their Crookston Facility.  Registration starts 

at 8:30 am with the first speaker starting at 9:00 am.  Speakers include Dr.  

Fennel who will speak on upper extremity injuries, Dr. Abbasi who is a 

neurosurgeon and will present on spinal problems and solutions, and Lance 

Norman, occupational therapist/hand therapist, who will present information 

regarding treatment options for upper extremity injuries.  Contact Bonnie 

Knutson at BKnutson@riverviewhealth.org for more information. 

  

Can You Spot the Hazards? 

 


